Rodolfo F. Bonacci, Assistant Chief
Audio Division

Media Bureau

Federal Communication Commision
445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

December 10, 2015
Re: BPH-20140723AIB
Dear Sir:

This letter is in response to an inquiry of permittee of Station WCON-FM regarding
Special Condition 5 of referenced Construction Permit.

Applicant is wishing to site FM broadcast antenna on the same tower and above the
aperture in use by WPPR (FM), which uses Jampro model JMPC-1 R DA directional
antenna. The proof-of-performance for this antenna was issued on November 7, 1996
and the certification for that document was signed by myself.

A perusal of our records shows that there was a 3-1/8” transmission line simulated in
our full scale model of the antenna and tower used for measuring the directional pattern
on our far field range in November, 1996. We were told during preparations for that
work that this transmission line was on the face opposite the Northerly leg of the tower.
This, apparently, is the same line as is being proposed for use by WCON-FM, according
to applicant’s broadcast consultant.

On that basis, we believe that the referenced transmission line has already been
included in the reported measured pattern of WPPR, and that further use of this line is
warranted if its location has not been changed.

Sincerelx, o /

Aot o~

. Dane Jubéra/BSEE
Senior Antenna Engineer
Jampro Antennas, Inc.
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